
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please be advised that Alderbrook School will be closed on Friday 
8 May 2020 for the VE Day Bank Holiday. 
 
For the remainder of the week and going forwards, you can of 
course contact us through 201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk 
with any matter you may wish to raise or discuss with us. 
 
Please stay safe and well, 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alderbrook School 
 


